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Critical SBIC Open Board Positions 

Publicity Chairperson – Serve as the public voice of 

the SBIC. 

Fundraising Chairperson – Assist Event Chairs and 

Grant Coordinators, as appropriate.  

Membership Chairperson – Encourage full 

participation, cooperation, and positive relationships 

with Member churches, and recruit new churches. 

 

THE LORDS FOOD PANTRY STATS FOR 

October 2021  

Number of People Served (Includes TEFAP) 

      Children     233 

      Adults                430 

      Seniors     340 

      Total             1,003 

 

Upcoming Event: 

 

Festival of Trees at Museum of Coastal Carolina 

and Ingram Planetarium, OIB (11/11/21-1/1/22), 

Thurs.-Sat. 10 a.m. to 3 p.m., Sun. 1 to 4 p.m. 

(Closed Nov. 25, Dec. 24, 25, and 26) – Mary 

Pritchard, Coordinator.  Look for the SBIC tree. 
 

 

 
Providing Help and Hope Since 1981 

 
The Emergency Food Assistance Program (TEFAP) 

On October 30, we served 60 families, or 205 individuals (44 

children, 96 adults, and 65 seniors). 

 

Commodity Supplemental Food Program (CSFP) 

We received 70 boxes; 46 distributed on October 9; and 16 on 

October 16 and 8 on October 23.  All boxes for the month were 

distributed. 

 

Brunswick Wellness Coalition Steps Up 

We are periodically receiving Brunswick Wellness Coalition 

food boxes (similar to Senior boxes). 

 

CROP Hunger Walk 

The Shallotte/South Brunswick 30
th

 CROP Hunger Walk was 

held on Sunday, November 7
th

.  There were two routes – 

Mulberry Park to Calvary Church and return, or a shorter walk 

around Mulberry Park for those who were unable to walk the 

longer distance.  It was a chilly, windy day, but 36 people 

braved the weather and raised approximately $8,000.  

Preliminary results have Shallotte Presbyterian Church in the 

lead for the trophy, but St. James the Fisherman had the most 

walkers (see below).  Thank you to everyone who walked or 

supported a walker. 

  
The General Meeting of the SBIC will be held on Monday, 

November 15, 2021, at 10:00 a.m. in Room 7 of Shallotte 

Presbyterian Church.  Enter through Church Office door.  Masks 

required.  

 
The next Executive Committee Meeting will be held on December 

13 at 10:00 a.m., followed by a financial meeting at 11:00 a.m., in 

Room 7 of the Shallotte Presbyterian Church (enter through the 

Church Office door on the left side of the building).  Masks 

required. 

 

    Check us out at our website  www.thelordsfoodpantry.org 

http://www.thelordsfoodpantry.org/

